
CCHTL Neighborhood Trash and Debris Disposal 

 
August  2020 

 

Regular Trash, Refuse and Garbage Disposal 
 

Our neighborhood is serviced by three private trash haulers: 

 

 Haulers       Pick-up Day       Phone 

 

Griffith Trash Pick-up  Monday mornings 419-657-2204  

Newfer’s Refuse   Thursday mornings 419-221-3700 

Rumpke Refuse   Thursday mornings 1-800-828-8171  

 

The haulers normally bill on a quarterly basis.  Trash containers (totes) are 

available.  They all follow the same holiday policy.  They recognize the same 

six holidays, i.e., New Year’s Day, Memorial Day, 4
th

 of July, Labor Day, 

Thanksgiving and Christmas.  There is no service on these holidays.  When 

the holiday falls on a trash pick-up day, the schedule is delayed a day.  Severe 

weather that prevents a scheduled pick-up will add a day’s delay to the rest of 

the week. 

 

Bath Township Recycling 
 

Only recyclable paper, cardboard, glass, plastic and metal can be dropped off 

at the Bath Township Hall (west side parking area), 2880 Ada Road, Lima, 

OH the Third Thursday of each month from 2:30 p.m. to 5:00p.m.  DO NOT 

DROP OFF RECYCABLES BEFORE 2:30 P.M.  For more information 

contact the Bath Township Office at Phone:  419-221-1797. 

 

Neighborhood Clean-up 
 

CCHTL has its semi-annual Neighborhood Clean-up Days in early May and 

September.  We partner with the Allen Soil and Water Conservation 

District’s Adopt-A-Roadway (Neighborhood) Program.  We encourage all 

neighbors to keep their property neat, tidy and free of litter throughout the 

year.  We expect people walking their dogs to be responsible proper pooper 



picker uppers.  A community that looks good stays that way.  Litter invites 

more litter.  For more information call Roy Baldridge at 419-222-8795. 

 

Bath Township Trash Clean-up Day 
 

Bath Township has an annual Clean-up Day usually held in early summer.  

This is a FREE service offered to all Bath Township residents and property 

owners (be prepared to confirm your residency).  Dumpsters are provided 

where all sorts of trash (including old tires) can be dropped off.  FREE towing 

of unwanted junk cars is available.  For more information call the Bath 

Township Office at Phone:  419-221-1797.  DO NOT BRING ANY 

GARBAGE OR HAZARDOUS WASTE, such as paint, oil, solvents, batteries 

or any chemical of any kind.  You must take these items back home with you. 

 

Hazardous and Electronic Waste 
 

Arrangements for hazardous waste disposal can be made by calling the North 

Central Ohio Solid Waste District at Phone:  419-228-8278 or visit their 

website:  www.ncowaste.org .  They are located at 815 Shawnee Road, Lima, 

OH.  They will charge for this service, normally a fee of $1.00 per pound.  

Disposal of electronic waste such as electrical equipment, cameras, printers, 

VCRs, DVD players, cell phones, scanners, copiers, stereos, Walkman’s, 

iPods, MP3 players, radios, and CBs, WILL BE ACCEPTED AT NO 

CHARGE.  The charge for TV sets and computer monitors is $0.12 per 

pound. 

 

Natural Wood, Brush, Grass and Leaf Debris 
 

Resource Recycling will accept natural wood and brush (no construction 

waste) as well as grass and leaves at their facility located at 1596 Neubrecht 

Road, Lima, OH.  Their hours are Monday through Friday from 7:00 a.m. to 

5:00 p.m. and Saturdays from 8:00 to noon.  There is no charge for this 

disposal.  For more information call 419-222-2702. 

 

Bath Township Annual Leaf Pick-up 
 

Starting the first week in November each year the Bath Township Road Crew 

begins its annual leaf pick-up program.  The Road Crews will be in each 

neighborhood at least two days per week.  The program ends the day before 

http://www.ncowaste.org/


Thanksgiving.  Residents are asked to rake the leaves to the edge of the road 

or on the sidewalk side of the curb, NOT onto the street.  Leaves in the street 

are illegal and cause drainage problems.  In our CCHTL neighborhood, DO 

NOT bag your leaves.  DO NOT put sticks or other trash in the leaves.  It 

jams the equipment which causes damage and delays.  Bath residents in rural 

areas of the township must contact the Township Office at 419-221-1791 for 

leaf pick-up. 


